
 
 
 
 
 

 
17 September 2024 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
On Friday 20 September we are supporting Jeans for Genes Day.   
 
This is a charity that helps children who are born with illnesses that affect the way that their bodies work 
and look. For more information about this charity, please visit https://www.jeansforgenes.org 
 
We ask that your child comes to school wearing a pair of jeans, denim skirt or denim jacket with their 
school jumper or cardigan and we suggest a minimum donation of 50p which can be handed to their class 
teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

M Lynch 

 
Mrs Lynch  
Vice Principal 
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